
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Isaiah 62.1-5 
 

Ps 96.1-2, 3-4, 7-8, 9-10 
 

1 Corinthians 12.4-11 
 

John 2.1-12 

     

  Tuesday          7:00 pm   +Doris Kennett  
               & +Janis Keyler 
   by Colleen & Jim Reid 
     
  Wednesday   9:00 am   +Martha Lichtenwald  
              Crozier-Bailey 
               by Marie Dietrich Leurer  
                        & Claire Dermody 
 
 Thursday        9:00 am   +Roger Sylvestre 
       by Pat Pantel 
 
 Friday                 9:00 am    +Cec & +Maggie Fowlie 
       by Evelyn Fowlie  
 

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes. 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection  
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

This week 
Jan 20th to Jan 26th 

RESPECT THE LITURGY 

Please be on time 
for Mass! 



Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Are you a practicing Catholic man, 18 years or 
older, with an interest in helping those in need, 
serving our parish, growing in faith, or obtaining 
access to top-rated insurance protection for your 
family? If so, then joining the Resurrection 
Knights of Columbus is the organization for you.  
 

The Resurrection Knights of Columbus will be hosting an  
Exemplification (enrolment) Ceremony after the 11:00 mass on  
Sunday, January 19th.  Please consider joining our council.  For more  
information regarding the work of the Knights of Columbus please visit  
https://www.kofc.org. 
 
To register for the Exemplification on January 19th please contact Darrell Zaba 
(Resurrection Council 13214 Membership Director) at darrellzaba@outlook.com 
or (306) 520.7132.  In addition, you can compete the online registration form 
at https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/join/join-kofc.html 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
 
The 2025 theme of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity (WPCU), prepared 
by the monastic community of Bose in Northern Italy, “Do you believe 
this?” (John 11:26), takes its cue from the dialogue between Jesus and  
Martha when Jesus visited the home of Martha and Mary in Bethany following 
the death of their brother Lazarus, as narrated by the evangelist John. As 
2025 marks the 1700th anniversary of the first Christian Ecumenical Council of  
Nicaea, Christians around the world are called to witness together to this faith 
in the resurrection, which is for us the source of hope and joy, to be shared 
with all peoples. 
 
Services in Regina  
Sunday, January 19, 3pm 
Holy Trinity Catholic Church, 5020 Sherwood Dr., Regina 
This service is planned by "Friends in Faith", consisting of Holy Trinity Roman 
Catholic, New Hope Lutheran, Norman Kennedy Presbyterian, and St. James 
United churches. 
 
Sunday, January 26, 2:30pm 
Christ the King Catholic Church, 3239 Garnet St., Regina 
This service is planned together with the Regina Council of Churches 
Interested in joining a joint choir for Jan. 26, come to the rehearsal at 1:30pm 
at Christ the King. 



Social Justice  
Interchurch Sandwich Project  
 
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has 

joined with other inter-faith churches to provide 200 bagged lunches to  
individuals and families in need in downtown Regina. Resurrection Parish is 
scheduled to provide bagged lunches on Saturday, January 25th. We are  
looking for donations of food to help with this project. The items that we are in 
need of at this time are: bottled water (500 ml), lunchbox juice boxes and soft 
granola bars. Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Sunday January 19 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

2025 offering envelopes are now available for pickup  
in the Gathering Space. 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you 
or someone you know is in need of prayer, or if 
you wish to join the prayer ministry, please 
contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

 

 

Baptism  
Registration for children under the age of seven is ongoing. Preparation classes 
are required, the next Baptism preparation class will be Saturday, February 22 
2025 with Baptisms on Sunday, March 2, 2025. 
 
Confirmation and First Eucharist classes (Grades 2+) 
Classes for Confirmation and First Eucharist are now underway, and we will be 
unable to accept registrations for this session. For more information regarding 
registration for these sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or call the parish office. 
 
First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
The next intake will be in fall of 2025. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or call the parish office for more  
information. 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

The sacraments are of great importance to Catholics. They are considered  
divine channels of grace, imparting God's life into our souls. The seven  

sacraments help Catholics live in harmony with God's will from birth to death. 
They are meeting points with God, providing love, healing, forgiveness,  

nourishment, and strengthening. The sacraments are not mere  
traditions; they have the power to bring heaven to earth and allow  

humanity and eternity to commingle.  
They are instituted by Christ Himself and are essential for our sanctification. 



Did you know that you can 
send your weekly tithes and 
offerings now by e-transfer? 

Over fifty percent of our donations are by weekly 
e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be 
included with your annual tax receipt. If you 
would like to inquire about other ways of giving  
electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office 
at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, 
our community, our city, and beyond. 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? We 
invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested.  

Take your empty bottles and cans to the East SARCAN Drop & Go 
for the Knights of Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have 

to do is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 



RCIA 
  Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults and Children 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Calling all K-to Grade 5 children.  
Come out to Kids Alive for games, 
music, bible stories, activities  
and fun! 
 

Check it out Sunday, JAN. 26th @ 
3:00-4:30pm. 
 

Children’s Liturgy 
Prayers, Songs, the Gospel 

and Gospel Activities 
 
Children’s Liturgy is for children 
aged 4 to 7 and is held during 
the Sunday 9 am Mass.  
Currently we do not have 
enough leaders to offer  
Children’s Liturgy at any other 
Mass times. 
 
Is your child not quite 4?  A  
selection of children’s books is 
available in the hallway. Please 
feel free to borrow these books 
during Mass. 



February Youth Night

Who: 
Grade 6-8 Students

When:
Friday February 7th

6:30-8:30pm

Where:
Resurrection Parish

Hall

Join us for an evening of friendship,
conversation and sharing in faith!
With the theme of LOVE, have the
chance to learn about God’s love,
love for one another and love for
ourselves in a safe and positive

space! 



The Resurrection Parish Social Justice  
Committee is collecting warm clothing to assist individuals and families within our Indigenous 
community. The All Nations Hope Network was established as a collective of Indigenous  
people, organizations and agencies who care about the needs of First Nations, Inuit and 
Metis people.  As the cold weather approaches this Network is seeking donations of new or 
gently used warm clothing to help their community. 
 

They are in need of new or gently used warm boots, coats, sweaters, pants, gloves, socks 
and toques. 
 

If you can help with any of these donations it would be greatly appreciated.  Collection boxes 
are located in the gathering space, alternatively you drop donations off at the All Nations 
Hope Network located at 3115=5th Avenue - Monday to Friday from 9 am to 5 pm. 

 Visitation House is in need of the follow ing items:  baking mixes (cake, muffins, 
cookies, etc), cheez whiz, sugar, coffee whitener; shampoo, body wash, toilet paper, hand 
towels, socks and undergarments.  Thank you for your generosity!  

The Warming Centre at Carmichael Outreach is now  open from 7pm to 7am. During 
these hours they provide warming supplies, food and/or snacks to the clients. The  
Resurrection Social Justice Committee along with the Knights of Columbus will be supporting 
this worthwhile project and are requesting donations of the following items: granola bars OR  
muffins/cookies, juice boxes, supplies for hot drinks (coffee/tea/hot chocolate-optional). Our 
next support date is Wednesday, January 29th. Thank you for you support and generosity! 

Truth and Reconciliation 
Learning to Walk Together in a Good Way 
 
The Social Justice Committee is committed to offering learning  
opportunities for those who wish to continue on their personal journey of 
Truth and Reconciliation.  Our next event is a book discussion on the book 
Truth Telling, by Michelle Good. Due to interest, we have added a few  
additional spots for participants. The book discussion will be held at  
Resurrection on Saturday January 25th from 9 am to 10:30 am.  Our  
facilitator is Kelly Bourke, Campion College.   
 
If you are interested in registering, please email Patti Schmidt 
pschmidt@sasktel.net. There are a few books which can be borrowed 
from the committee or participants can purchase their own book or  
borrow from the library.  

SOCIAL JUSTICE 
  Justice is what love sounds like when it speaks in public 



Be the Spark in a Young Person’s Life 
 
Are you ready to make a difference? Big Brothers Big Sisters of  
Regina and Area is seeking mentors who can inspire, guide, and  
support young people in reaching their full potential. By sharing just 
a few hours of your time, you can ignite confidence, build lasting  
connections, and help shape a brighter future for a child  
facing adversities. 
 
No special skills are required (and we do provide training)—just a 
willingness to listen, care, and make time for a young person. Join 
us in making a meaningful impact! To learn more about becoming a 
mentor, visit  or contact us at info.regina@bigbrothersbigsisters.ca 
or 306-540-6975 
 
Together, let’s spark hope and possibility!  











A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
January 19, 2025

2nd Sunday in
Ordinary Time

Youth Ministry Workshop 
If you are a teacher, catechist, priest, volunteer, chaplain, parish 
worker, youth minister or someone who just cares about the 
spiritual health of young people….please join us! The Office 
of Youth and Young Adult Ministry for the Archdiocese of 
Regina invites you to spend a day learning, praying and being 
encouraged. We will gather at Holy Family Parish in Regina 
on Saturday, January 25th from 10:00 – 3:30. Lunch will be 
provided. To register, please email us at oyyam@archregina.
sk.ca TO CONFIRM ATTENDANCE OR ASK QUESTIONS 
PLEASE SEND EMAIL TO: oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the 
Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
The 2025 theme of the Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity (WPCU), prepared by the monastic 
community of Bose in Northern Italy, “Do you 
believe this?” (John 11:26), takes its cue from the 
dialogue between Jesus and Martha when Jesus 
visited the home of Martha and Mary in Bethany 
following the death of their brother Lazarus, as 
narrated by the evangelist John. As 2025 marks 
the 1700th anniversary of the first Christian 
Ecumenical Council of Nicaea, Christians around 
the world are called to witness together to this faith 
in the resurrection, which is for us the source of 
hope and joy, to be shared with all peoples. 
Sunday, January 19, 3:00 pm
Holy Trinity Catholic Church, 5020 Sherwood 
Dr., Regina. This service is planned by “Friends 
in Faith”, consisting of Holy Trinity Roman 
Catholic, New Hope Lutheran, Norman Kennedy 
Presbyterian, and St. James United churches.
Sunday, January 26, 2:30 pm
Christ the King Catholic Church, 3239 Garnet St., 
Regina. This service is planned together with the 
Regina Council of Churches. Those interested in 
joining a joint choir for January 26, please come to 
the rehearsal at 1:30pm at Christ the King.

TF #435: Living In The Psalms - Part 1
The Psalms are unlike any other book of Scripture—
neither history nor prophecy, gospel nor epistle—
they are prayers, a unique school of prayer gifted 
to us by God. This week, discover how the Psalms 
teach us the language of prayer, revealing the heart 
of David, Israel, and, ultimately, our own hearts. 
Discover how these ancient prayers can transform 
your relationship with God, deepen your faith, and 
bring healing and peace. thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/
living-in-the-psalms-part-1

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“To each individual the manife station of the Spirit is given for some benefit.” 
- 1 Corinthians 12:7  St. Paul tells us that God has blessed each of us for a 
reason.  How has God blessed you?  Are you using your gifts according to 
God’s plan?  How are you helping to build God’s kingdom here on earth?  
Remember that if you don’t do the work God planned for you, no one else 
can do it.  Live the life God has intended for you.  Take time to discern your 
charisms (gifts from the Holy Spirit).  Experience the supernatural Peace 
and Joy God desires for each of us. 

Here Comes Nicaea 2025:
2025 De Margerie Lectures on Christian Reconciliation and 
Unity
Rev. Dr. Sandra Beardsall is an ordained minister in the United 
Church of Canada. She was Professor of Church History and 
Ecumenics at St Andrew’s College, Saskatoon for 24 years. Her 
research and writing brought together historical, pastoral, and 
ecumenical concerns in the service of ministry, ecclesiology, and the 
search for Christian unity, with a special concern for local ecumenism.   
Here Comes Nicaea 2025: Are we Ready for Visible Unity?
Wednesday, January 22, 2025
7:00 pm, St. Thomas More College, 1437 College Drive, Saskatoon
The goal of “visible unity” lies at the heart of ecumenical endeavour. It 
animated the Council of Nicaea, and it continues to engage Christians 
today. Can we agree on what it means? Are we ready to embrace it? 
What would it take? And would the visible unity of Christians make a 
difference – in our churches, and in the world?
Here Comes Nicaea 2025: Are we Ready to Share the Apostolic 
Faith Together?
Thursday, January 23, 2025
7:00 pm, Campion College, 3737 Wascana Parkway, Regina
Those gathered at Nicaea sought to transmit the proclamation of 
the earliest Christian evangelists faithfully. It was not an easy task. It 
continues to perplex those who seek Christian unity. What does the 
faith of Nicaea teach us about living together as Christians today?
The two lectures complement each other and will be available 
both in-person and via livestream at: bit.ly/Demargerie2025
The De Margerie Lectures are sponsored by the Prairie Centre 
for Ecumenism, St. Thomas More College, Campion College, the 
Saskatoon Theological Union, the Roman Catholic Diocese of 
Saskatoon, and the Archdiocese of Regina. For more information 
contact Dr. Gertrude Rompré at grompre@stmcollege.ca or 
Nicholas Jesson at jesson@ecumenism.net

https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/living-in-the-psalms-part-1 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/living-in-the-psalms-part-1 
https://bit.ly/Demargerie2025 


To join these other great advertisers contact Brian Beitel at bkbeitel@sasktel.net 
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If you were in danger, and needed a police officer to  
respond; would you be comfortable with a female police 

officer responding?   
No, I’d want a male officer to respond - 6.8%  

Yes, I’m confident that female officers  
are just as good. - 93.2% 

 Please support  
these great local  
businesses that  

support our  
parish! 


